
   

         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
This year we will be supporting the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal as we have 
done in previous years. 
 
Children can bring their donations into school between now and 10th November 
2023. (minimum suggested donation is £1 per item) 
 
As well as the traditional paper poppies there are also various stationery items, 
including, snap band rulers, reflective tags. fabric zipper pulls and wristbands 
available. 
 
Mrs Wright will be coordinating this appeal in the school office. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

M Walker 
 
Mr Matthew Walker 
Headteacher 
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31st October 2023 

Headteacher 

Mr Matthew Walker   

Inspiring you to be great 
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